From: Oxford, Gerry

Sent: 10 February 2017 11:18

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Error on one of your online tree planning applications
Guys,

Comment attached

Thanks

Gerry Oxford

Tree and Landscape Officer
Telephone: 020 7974 4983

fin]ELS’

From:

Sent: 08 February 2017 15:19

To: Oxford, Gerry

Subject: Error on one of your online tree planning applications

Dear Gerry

Re: Planning Application - 2017/0295/T

Site Address17 Provost Road London NW3 4ST
1. Regarding this application, a few points. The applicants are trying to destroy these trees by stealth. There was a
previous application to remove 1.5 m and they took down almost 3m a few years back. Since then their gardeners

regularly take little bit more off the cypresses.

Just now they were trespassing on our property at the back looking at their trees and | could them saying “soon we
will have rid of them”

| did complain before and one of your tree people did look and told me they had taken too much down.

2. We have lost 34 trees along the back of Provost road since 2006. We dont want this screen destroyed or reduced.
We object to any further cutting of them.

3. I note the dates on your online form don’t make sense and there is no closing dates for comment and there is no
form on a lamppost outside the property.

I look to your reply.

Yours sincerely



Gerry O’Connell
Chair
Beaumont Walk Tenants & Residents Association



